
MRS. BUELL’S BUNCH
CLASS DOJO   Most of our families have 
signed up with Class Dojo.  This is a great way 
to communicate back and forth.  If you still 
have not signed up, please take the time to 
do so.  It is free and very helpful!!! Thank you!

IN OUR 
CLASSROOM 

We are always improving our 
reading skills!  Have your 
scholar read to you each 

night, even if it’s just a page 
from a book.  

In Math, we are beginning to 
work on place value and 

addition.   
In Science, we are learning 
about matter and the three 

states of matter.  Ask your 
scholar about them!  

HELP! Cold and flu season is coming soon and we could 
use some tissues in the classroom, please.  Any help is 
appreciated.   

Also, if your scholar has not already done so, could you 
please send in headphones for them to use with their 
iPads.  This helps keep noise to a minimum.  Thanks 
You!!!

BIRTHDAYS 

SAVANNAH    9-8-17 
OSANA DA  9-11-17 
BIBI ZAINAB 9-25-17 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!


